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House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and Water, 

 

I would like to express BrightNight's support for HB 3180. BrightNight has projects 

and employees in Oregon State that would be significantly impacted by this Bill. We 

believe HB 3180 strikes the right balance between protecting our agricultural 

resources and supporting job and tax generating clean renewable energy projects. 

BrightNight believes HB 3180 will return decision making to local counties and 

residents which we believe will spur the development of unique renewable projects 

that compliment not conflict with existing land use. We ask the committee to give us 

the chance to work collaboratively with our land owners, local stakeholders, and 

county staff to develop and operate projects that will enable not hinder future 

agricultural use of the land. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Chris  

 


